

Dr. Ron Burgio Senior Pastor

August 5th, 2008

Dear Don,

Once again, thanks for coming to Love Joy Gospel Church to present the MAD Training. I enjoyed meeting you and many of the people in attendance spoke of how they appreciated your personality and presentation. I spoke with a girl today that is already "planting seeds" in her sphere. My wife and I have always sought to share our faith, but were educated, equipped, and encouaged afresh (preachers always speak in three-point sermons with the same letter). We going to be with family in MA and CT for a week and we are praying for Open Doors of opportunity with those who need Christ.

I will be in touch about another possibility in perhaps a larger venue. If you are ever in our area and would like to have a meal or cup of coffee, give me a call (cell phone = 716-208-1520).

Multiplied blessings on you and yours

Andy Zack